
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of May 11, 2015 

 
  

Personnel 
 
Employment in Position 
1.   Brooke Long, PE Teacher and Girls Head Varsity Basketball Coach, RHS; effective June 1, 

2015 
 
Employed Heath Grimes as Superintendent of Russellville City Schools.  
 
 
  
 

The next regular meeting will be Tuesday, May 19 at 3:30, and work session will be Monday, May 18 
at 3:30. 

 
Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  

on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  
Paige Bendall, Editor 


